
VOLUNTEERS FOR WILD
GOOSE CAFE

Please let us know if you would like
to join our team of volunteers

helping out at the Wild Goose Cafe.

WORDSEARCH: COMMUNITY FUN

FOR
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PRAYER
Lord of our lives, lead us forward into whatever comes

our way.
Make us strong in our faith and our trust in you.

Our paths may not always be smooth but we know you
are there to support us through the rough times, and to

pick us up when we stumble.
Amen

BROWNIES AND BOYS’
BRIGADE

We have a Brownie Pack
connected to the church; if anyone

would like further information
about this group, please see

Donella.
The Boys’ Brigade Company, also
connected to the church, meets in
the Community Centre across the

road. Please see Ian for more
details.

Name:

Contact  Details:

How can we help?

St Michael and All Angels Church
Pastoral Team

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH: SEPTEMBER
September, the time for new beginnings.

As Summer gives way to Autumn we turn our minds to
new opportunities.

New schools, new classes and new friends. Evening
classes and Bible studies. New ways to relate to each

other as we go from picnics and barbecues to cosy
suppers in fire lit restaurants.

This time of year when we are thinking of fresh starts
in so many ways, we thank you Lord for enabling us to

experience new things.
As the seasons change keep us close to you Lord.

Should you wish to write a thought for the month
please let us know. This has been brought to us by

Andrew Josham

FUN
PARK
SOCIAL
COMMUNITY
BALLOONS
ART
CRAFT
PAINTING
HISTORY
CREATIVE
MUSIC
SUN
WINDMILL
GAMES

CHRISTIANS AGAINST POVERTY

Just to let you know that the phone number for
CAP enquires has changed to: 01274 761 911

Additionally if you would like to become a
befriender or would like more

information then please email Rachel
Goodchild on

rachel.godchild@severnvinoeyard.org

HOMEGROUP

There is a new Bible Study
group starting at the rectory
in September. This is based
on the Bible Society course
and will be on Thursdays.
Please contact Andrew for

further details.
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St Michael and All Angels Church
Pastoral Team

SUNDAY 1st

Service taken by Andrew
Josham LLM
SUNDAY 8th

Service taken by Andrew
Josham LLM

SUNDAY 15th

Service taken by Sally
Tooze LLM

SUNDAY 22nd

Service taken by Rev
Andrew Doarks
SUNDAY 29th

Service taken by Rev
Andrew Doarks

SOME DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY: SEPTEMBER

MAGAZINES AND GU DESSERTS
For anyone who eats GU desserts we are collecting the glass jars they come in to

use in our upcoming Christmas fundraising events.
Additionally if you have any magazines we can cut up for craft workshops during

Art on The Hill (October 5th), please give to Charlotte J.

UPCOMING EVENTS
We have quite a lot of events coming up in the next few months.

During September we will be taking part in two community events. These are:
VPAG’s festival fun day, and the Community Centre fun day.

We would love you all to come and join us in Victoria Park on the 14th for the
VPAG festival, where there will be loads of fun activities and stalls. There are

different activities happening all day.
For the Community Centre fun day join us in showing the local community what

makes us great. There will be live music, taster sessions of the activities held at the
Community Centre and refreshments. This is being held on the 21st of the month,

from 2:00pm.
We are also having a Bring and Share lunch after the Patronal service on the 29th; a

list is being sent round.

In October we have Art on The Hill. We are opening on the 5th for a day of
workshops. These are: Creative Writing, Candle Embossing, Bookfolding, Screen

Printing, Faux Lino Printing and Photomanipualtion and Mixed Media. The six
workshops will be run throughout the day and will be half an hour to an hour long.

There is a charge for these.
We are also holding a photo competition, which will cost £5.00 to enter. To enter

you will need to take 12 photographs to spell out ‘WINDMILL HILL’. We will then
get them printed. An exhibition of the entries will take place during Art on The Hill.

There is a prize for the winner. Please see Charlotte J for more information.

 There is also a musical event happening on the evening of the 6th, this is by the
Fitzharding Consort.

If anyone is able to help at these events, please let the Social and Fundraising
Committee know. If you (or someone you know) is able to do face painting and are

free during these events please also let us know.
Thank you.

FILMING AND COMMUNITY CENTRE FUNDAY
As part of the fun day with the Community Centre we are going to be promoting

everything we offer at the church. As part of this we will be making a film.
Please also be aware we will be filming so if you do not want to be part of this please

make that known.
Should there be anything you would like to contribute please let us know. We are

also collecting memories (and histories and photographs) about the Church and local
area to show during this.  Thank you.

RECIPE OF THE MONTH: GIN AND TONIC LOLLY
Ingredients

6 slices of cucumber, 6 mint leaves, 75ml gin, 250ml tonic, 50g caster sugar
Method

Take a six-hole lolly mould and push a cucumber slice and a mint leaf into each one.
In a jug, stir the gin, tonic and sugar until the sugar dissolves and the tonic loses its

fizz. Divide between the moulds, push in the lolly sticks and freeze for at least 4 hrs,
or preferably overnight.

Please let us know if you have any recipe ideas you would like included .

EVENTS AND
SERVICES

SATURDAY 14th

VPAG Festival
Funday

SUNDAY 29th

Patronal and Bring and
Share Lunch
FRIDAY 27th

Photography
Competition deadline

SATURDAY 21st

Community Centre
Funday

SUNDAY 22nd

Harvest

WOODLANDS 2019
The Woodlands camping weekend is taking place from

Friday 6th to Sunday 8th. We hope everyone who goes has a
great time (and we hope for good weather). Don’t forget to
take pictures; we look forward to hearing about it when you

get back.

PCC
For those on PCC don’t
forget that this has been

moved to the 17th

This is also a practical
session


